Since no extra expense is involved in these changes, and since indeed we are more likely to increase our revenues by their means, I do not think that we should have any hesitation in according them our approval. As time goes on we can alter the content of some of the additional courses so that the education given to members of the Accountancy Associations may be more in conformity with the standards that the University would establish for a sound business education. With your approval, I suggest that we call a meeting of our Committee to discuss these proposed additions to our evening work. We might also ask the Committee to sanction the extension of our work in Statistics and in Business Organization. latter was the one change that we were unanimous about in that Special Committee that met several times last session. Your s very truly, Robert In . Sugars Director-School of Commerce.